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As has been the policy of TARGET () over the past 42 years, the last fortnight of 

December is that time of the year that the hard-working, editorial team is given their 
annual holiday. This policy has been in existence since the early 1971 and shall 

continue, henceforth. 
 

Today’s TARGET is the last one to be published in 2013. 
 

This medium, which is getting very long in the tooth, takes this opportunity to wish 
our Subscribers and friends:

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

AND A 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If readers feel that they would like to voice their opinions about that which they have read in 

TARGET, please feel free to e-mail your views to editor@targetnewspapers.com. TARGET 
does not guarantee to publish readers' views, but reserves the right so to do subject to the 

laws of libel.
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